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NOTICE
FIRE BAN IN EFFECT

Northern Municipal Services, Ministry of Government Relations hereby notifies in supplementation to the
Director’s Order of Wildfire Management Branch, Ministry of Environment that came into effect at 5:00 p.m.
on May 14", 2018. Effective immediately, a Fire Ban is imposed in all Resort Subdivisions, Northern
Settlements, cluster subdivisions, isolated titles and dispositions south of the Churchill River that are within
the Northern Saskatchewan Administration District. The Fire Ban includes all burning or open pit fires. The
Fire Ban is imposed due to wildfire hazards originating from extremely dry conditions.

Please note that the Fire Ban issued by the Wildfire Management Branch applies within that portion of
Saskatchewan lying south of the Churchill River:

1. All provincial Crown land,

2. All lands lying within 4.5 km of the provincial forests boundary, and

3. Excepting Cypress Hills Interprovincial Park: all provincial parks and provincial recreation sites as
described in The Parks Act and The Parks Regulations, 1981, including Clearwater River Provincial Park
and Lac La Ronge Provincial Park

For detailed information refer to the information and map at:
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/residents/environment-public-health-and-safety/wildfire-in-
saskatchewan/fire-bans

Please ensure that the residents in your resort subdivision or northern settlement are advised of the policy
effective immediately. We will advise when the declaration is changed. Otherwise, this Fire Ban will be
cancelled effective from the time of cancellation of the Fire Ban of Wildfire Management Branch.

For further information, contact:

Northern Saskatchewan Administration District, Northern Municipal Services — Ministry of Government
Relations 1-800-663-1555 (La Ronge) or 1-866-548-4633 (Buffalo Narrows).

This Order takes effect 12:00 p.m., May 15, 2018

Dated at La Ronge, Saskatchewan, this 15" day of May, 2018.

Brad Henry, Clerk &~

Northern Saskatchewan Administration District




